Jackie Deibel

From: Wayne Clark <wclark@frontdoorcommunities.com>
Sent: Tuesday, November 04, 2014 6:35 AM

' To: Jackie Deibel

.Cc: Eric White; Don Rolader; Sean Griffin (sgriffin@coldriverdev.com)
Subject: RE: Coleman Road tract - )

Jackie, we have not been able to work out anything with the seller. Please withdraw our application for Coleman Road. Let
me know if you need anything other than this e-mail for confirmation.

" Thanks for all of your help.

FRONTDOOR
COMMUNITIES

Wayne Clark

Director Land Acquisition & Development

FrontDoor Commumnilbies

¢: 770.539.0773
om: Jackie Deibel [mailto:jdeibel@roswellgov.com]
nt: Friday, October 31, 2014 3:57 PM

To: Wayne Clark

Cc: Brad Townsend; Eric White

Subject: Coleman Road tract
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Wayne,

What is the status of Frontdoor’s application for Planning Commission in November? If you plan to defer, we need a
letter or email for deferral by the end of day Tuesday, the 4%,

Please let me know.
Thanks,

“Jackie



